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chenc30@rpi.edu

From: RPI Residence Life <reslife@rpi.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2019 12:10 PM
To: chenc30@rpi.edu
Subject: Second Year CYO Meal Plan Changes

Dear Chevy, 

Our records show that during the room selection process you were able to select the CYO meal plan for the 2019-2020 
academic year even though this option should not have been available to second-year students.  We are providing you 
the opportunity to select a new meal plan by completing the form at 
the following link https://rensselaerpolytechnicinstitute.formstack.com/forms/second_year_meal_plan_change.  We 
will allow you to complete this form until 8:00 am on Friday, June 14, 2019.  If you do not complete the form by 8:00 am 
on Friday, June 14, 2019, you will be assigned the 10 meal plan option.  If you miss the deadline and or want to change 
your meal plan after this date you may complete a meal plan form on the Rensselaer Dining Services website.  Thank you 
for your cooperation in this matter. 

Regards, 

The Office of Student Living and Learning 


